
 

“BLESSED IS THE SEASON 

WHICH ENGAGES THE 

WHOLE WORLD IN A 

CONSPIRACY OF LOVE.” 

H. W. MABIE 

Moment for Mission 

Dear Parents, 

 

From start to finish, 2024 offered many celebrations and 

milestones for Erie Day School. The campus entertained 

fun-filled family events, successful athletic competition, 

victorious academic challenges, passionate performances 

and joyous gatherings. We welcomed numbers of new 

families (and births among existing), offered service to 

others in our community and encouraged growth 

between the ages of 2-14 years! Every year EDS students, 

parents, Trustees, faculty, and staff are fortunate in 

gaining a sense of accomplishment. Our collective 

dedication to educational outcomes, relationships, 

developmental progress and community impact 

guarantees our success. Thank you for your continued 

commitment toward our mission. 

 

I hope you are in position to enjoy the vacation and 

holiday festivities ahead. Personally, I am looking 

forward to having my tribe gather around the table and 

tree in conversation. Sharing memories, stories, hugs and 

laughter will be among my priorities. In that, will be 

thoughts of all of you and the powerful, loving 

impressions you given me these past 14 years. I am – and 

we are – truly blessed. 

 

Here’s to 2025 and the possibilities that await! 

 

Yours in education,            

 

                  

 

 

 

Best of luck to our 38 SWIMMERS  

ready for competition! 

To our 30 SKI CLUB members,  

enjoy the slopes! 
 

 

 

 

 


